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The University of Tasmania is now seeking partnerships with Australian companies to participate in 

the Research Hub, and invites expressions of interest from potential industry partners in developing a 

pilot commercial rock lobster hatchery, trialling use of the technology for slipper lobster, western rock 

lobster and crabs, or evaluating the suitability of the lobster feed formulation for other established 

aquaculture species. 

The new Partner Organisations selected to join the Research Hub will benefit from access to the 

research capacity of the world leaders in lobster aquaculture and the funding leverage secured via 

the Australian Research Council’s Industrial Transformation Research Program. 

They will join our current partners, Plastic Fabrications Group and experts at the University of 

Auckland and University of the Sunshine Coast. 

In addition to funding from the ARC the lobster propagation program at IMAS has also received long-

standing support from the Tasmanian Government and early support from the Fisheries Research and 
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